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June 2,2008 

Mr. Peter Ong 
Vehicle Integrity Division 
Office of Defects Investigation N070146A-Supplement1 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
1200 New Jersey Ave., S. E., Room W45-204 
Washington, D.C. 20590 NVS-212pco 

EA07-013 

Dear Mr. Ong: 

As a follow up to our telephone conversation on June 2, 2008, GM is providing additional 
information for a claim that was submitted as part of its Information Response to EA07-013 on May 
19,2008. 

The information submitted on June 27, 2007 was for a Not in Suit Claim (ID 630316). When this 
claim became a lawsuit in September 2007, the additional summary information was added to the 
claim file. 

• GM is forwarding this information on the ATT_1_GM disc; refer to the folder labeled "0_02". 

Please contact me if you require further information. 

Sincerely, 

. f I I} 

J/V' ­
Jay H. Sim
 

Lead Engineer
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• GM NON-CONFIDENTIAL MATERIAL
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